From: Tindle-Engelmann, Elizabeth

To: Eric J Person

Cc: Sarah Mills

Subject: NRC request for additional information Kaiser Permanente
Date: Monday, August 23, 2021 7:26:00 AM

Licensee: Kaiser Permanente
License No.: 19-31420-01
Docket No.: 03038361

Dear Eric Person,
Please confirm receipt of this email.

This is in reference to the letter dated August 13, 2021 requesting to amend NRC License Number
19-31420-01. In order to process the request additional information is required.

1. Regarding the addition of Dr. Dam and Dr. Gilman. For both individuals, please provide their
medical license number and issuing entity.

2. Regarding Dr. Gilman, your letter requested to add “Jennifer Gilman, M.D.”. However, the
attached supporting documentation lists “Jennifer Gillman, M.D.”. Please provide the correct
spelling for Dr. Gilman’s name.

3. The current location of use for this license is “Ground Level, Kaiser Permanent Capitol Hill
Medical Center, 700 Second Street NE, Washington, District of Columbia, 20002.” You
requested that the location of use be changed to “700 2nd Street NE, Nuclear Medicine
Department, Washington, District of Columbia 20002".

a. Please clarify why this request is being made.

b. Please confirm that licensed activities are still occurring on the ground level of the
Kaiser Permanent Capitol Hill Medical Center as described in your application dated
August 4, 2020 and your letter dated January 22, 2021.
Please confirm that no facility changes have been made.
d. If there is a suite number for the nuclear medicine department, please provide the

o

suite number.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Your reply must be a letter signed and
dated by licensee management. The letter may be scanned and submitted as a pdf document
attached to an email. Please reply by 09/20/2021.

If you have any questions regarding this request for additional information, please contact me at
610-337-5115 or via email at Elizabeth.Tindle-Engelmann@nrc.gov.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Elizabeth Tindle-Engelmann

Health Physicist, Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100
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